
HUNGARY  CONTINUES  GRANTING
SCHOLARSHIPS  FOR  THE  HOLY
LAND CHRISTIANS
The Patriarchate of Jerusalem thanks the Government of the
country  of  Hungary  for  granting  scholarships  to  Christian
Palestinians to study in Hungary this year.

The granting of these scholarships is proof of the practical
support and protection of the country of Hungary towards the
Christians of the Holy Land.

Those  interested  in  these  studies  in  Hungary  can  apply
following the instructions of the attached letter from the
Embassy of Hungary in Ramallah:

Your Eminence,

 We would like to inform you that the Hungary Helps Agency
published  the  call  for  applications  for  the  Scholarship
Program  for  Christian  Young  People  for  the  academic  year
2024/25. The Scholarship Program is founded by the Government
of Hungary and implemented by the Hungary Helps Agency. The
core mission of the Program is to provide opportunities to
pursue higher education studies in Hungarian host institutions
for Christian youth living in crisis regions of the world or
being threatened in their countries because of their faith, in
order  to  contribute  to  the  social  appreciation  of
professionals returning to their home countries. Applicants
are required to obtain a recommendation letter from their
Local  Church  as  only  those  applicants  can  be  awarded  the
scholarship who are recommended by their Church.

The  call  for  application  can  be  found  at  the  following
link: https://apply.scyp.hu/
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You can also access the Call for Applications and its Annexes
by  clicking  on  the  following
link:  https://hungaryhelps.gov.hu/apply/

 The deadline for submitting the application is: 10 JANUARY,
2024.

 We would also like to inform you that the Ministry of Higher
Education  of  Palestine  and  the  Hungarian  Tempus  Public
Foundation, together with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and
Trade of Hungary, have published the call for application for
the Stipendium Hungaricum Scholarship Program for the next
academic year 2024/2025. A monthly stipend, accommodation or
financial support and the program’s admission fee is included
in the scholarship.

The  call  for  application  can  be  found  at  the  following
link:  https://www.mohe.pna.ps/scholarships/Post/5807/%D9%85%D9
%86%D8%AD-%D8%AF%D8%B1%D8%A7%D8%B3%D9%8A%D8%A9-%D9%81%D9%8A-
%D9%87%D9%86%D8%BA%D8%A7%D8%B1%D9%8A%D8%A7-
%D9%84%D9%84%D8%B9%D8%A7%D9%85-2024-2025

The deadline for submitting the application is: 15 JANUARY
2024.

 Please  share  this  information  with  those  who  could  be
interested in studying in Hungary.

If you have any further question, please do not hesitate to
contact the Representative Office of Hungary.

Sincerely,

Rita HERENCSÁR

Head of Mission

 Representative Office of Hungary, Ramallah
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